MUSIC FOR SCHOOLS



ENROLMENT EVENING

Tuesday 19th March at 6.00pm







@MusicforSchls

www.mfsf.org.uk | 0345 375 2466

Please complete you	ur details and return the form to your school office as soon as possible.
	I am able to attend the Music for Schools Enrolment Evening.
	I am unable to attend but would like to find out more, please email me with further information.
Parent's Name:	
Child's Name:	
School:	
Email:	

Today your child has seen a demonstration of musical instruments. We are an independent registered charity that provides Brass and Woodwind instrumental tuition in over 500 Primary Schools nationwide, and we would like to invite you and your child to a meeting at school where we will tell you all about our scheme!

The meeting will last for around 45 minutes and there will be an opportunity for your child to try the instruments on offer. Our representative will give a professional assessment of their suitability although we do advise that children should be 7 years of age or older.

The date and time of the meeting is shown on the front of this form.

We hope to see you there and look forward to giving your child the opportunity to begin a musical journey with us!

